
Welcome to Our Class! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

My name is [Your Name], and I am excited to introduce myself as your child's special education 

teacher for this school year. I have been working in special education for [number] years and am 

passionate about supporting each child's unique learning journey. 

I believe that every student has the potential to thrive and reach their goals with the right support 

and encouragement. My goal is to create a nurturing and inclusive environment where your child 

feels safe, valued, and motivated to learn. 

Throughout the year, we will be focusing on [briefly describe curriculum or focus areas]. I will 

be coordinating closely with you to ensure that your child's individual needs are met and to keep 

you updated on their progress. 

Please feel free to reach out to me at [your email] or [your phone number] if you have any 

questions or concerns. I look forward to working together to make this a successful year for your 

child! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[School Contact Information] 


